
Pope John Paul II Assembly 3017

06/28/2019—4th of July  Greetings Cards made by the toddlers at the Holy 
Cross Child Development Center were mailed to Cpt John Van Hoy in Iraq

SK Thomas W. (Tom) DuPree Jr. PGK, PFN,
North Carolina District VAVS Representative VA,
NC State Council Veterans Affairs and VAVS Chairman
 
Good morning. Thanks to the toddlers at Holy Cross Church Child Development Center 
(27) special "4th of July  Greetings Cards " were mailed to Cpt Jon Van Hoy to share 
with his Unit stationed in Iraq .
 
Vivat Jesus,
SK Bob Yuzuik, PFN
Pope John Paul II Assembly No.3017
616 S. Cherry Street
Kernersville, NC 27284


